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Publication of Provincial Court policy regarding online access  

to criminal case information through Court Services Online 
 

 
In the course of a broad public consultation in the summer and fall of 2015 regarding 
online access to criminal case information the Court received more than 60 submissions 
from individuals and groups. The policy the Court has developed with the help of these 
contributions will be released and published on the Court’s website 
www.provincialcourt.bc.ca on April 6, 2016.  
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